
 
Announcement of Opening 

 
 
       Open:  September 17, 2024 
        
School Psychologist  
 
Freshwater Education District is seeking a part-time school 
psychologist for the 24-25 school year. Duties to include: Assessment 
of students, working in teams, and developing interventions. There 
are some opportunities for remote work!  
If you are interested in working with a great team of psychologists, 
please contact us. 
 
This position is open until filled 
 

Please send a letter of application, resume' and 3 recommendations to: 
 

Jamie Wothe, Director of Special Education 
Freshwater Education District, 2222 Industrial Drive, Wadena, MN 56482 

218.629.6077 – jwothe@fed.k12.mn.us 
 

Freshwater Education District 6004 
is an equal opportunity employer  
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